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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 this advisory is issued
not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the information of
DepEd officials, personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.qgov.ph)

DANCESPORT ACCREDITATION AND CONGRESS FOR COACHES

The One North Luzon Chapter in Partnership with Philippine
DanceSport Federatrion and Philippine DanceSport Federation Academy
is pleased to extend an invitation to numerous potential Dancesport coaches
and teachers within the Cordillera Administrative Region, Region 1 and
Region 2 for the upcoming Dancesport Accreditation and Congress for
Coaches scheduled to take place from August 24 to 26, 2024 at Ben Palispis
Hall, Benguet Capitol, La Trinidad, Benguet.

Participation of the interested participants is on official time. All
expenses shall be shouldered by the participants and subject to the no-
disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in the DepEd Order No.9, s.2005 titled:
“Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on Task and ensuring
Compliance Therewith.”

More information may be inquired from:

MS. CHARIBELLE S. PINGAWAN
Vice President for External Affairs
09151993175/ onenorthluzondancesportchapten@gmail.com
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ESTELA P. LEON- CARINO
Regional Director

DepEd CAR
Thru: EDGAR H. MADLAING
Regional Sports Officer
DepEd CAR
Ma’'am:

We are pleased to inform you that One North Luzon Chapter in Partnership with Philippine
DanceSport Federation and Philippine DanceSport Federation Academy, will be
conducting a Dancesport Accreditation and Congress for Coaches on August 24 to 26,
2024 at the Ben Palispis Hall, Benguet Capitol, La Trinidad, Benguet. Participants to this
activity are Dancesport coaches and teachers from CAR, Region 1 and Region 2.

The activity seeks to capacitate participants with general knowledge in Latin and Standard
disciplines including the basic, intermediate, and advanced skills needed by Dancesport
teachers and coaches in developing their respective dance-athletes in the grassroots level.

In line with this, we would like to invite your teacher-coaches in your region to be part of this
three-day capacity-building activity. With the knowledge and skills they will acquire in this
training, we believe that they will not only uplift the standards of Dancesport coaching in your
region but also inspire and motivate the participants to achieve greater heights in this sport.

We believe that this activity aligns perfectly with your program to capacitate your teacher-
coaches in Dancesport. This is with the intention of enhancing the quality of coaches and
trainers leading to better athletic results in local, regional, and even in the national level.

Your approval to this humble request will surely spell the success of this activity, ensuring that
our teacher-coaches receive the best education in Dancesport they can possibly get.

Should this humble request merit your favorable response, please endorse the participants in
through MS. CHARIBELLE S. PINGAWAN, Vice-President for External Affairs, with these
lines: CP # 0915-1993-175; email; onenorthluzondancesportchapter@gmail.com.

We eagerly anticipate the opportunity to working with you in promoting Dancesport in the
North. ~

On behalf of Philippine DanceSport Federation Inc., we thank you for your support.

Very truly yours,
MARIA REBECCA F. GARCIA ROSELLE TULIAO-MACALALAD
President : President

Philippine DanceSport Federation Inc. One North Luzon Chapter




